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Excellence in Chapter Leadership Development
Broward County Chapter 

 
Over the last four years, AACN’s Broward County Chapter (BCC) faced 
challenges due to the pandemic, including canceled events and limited 
physical connections. Our leadership struggled to adapt, but efforts 
were made to mentor a successor. Recently, the chapter has focused 
on succession planning and leadership transition. Initiatives include 
creating group chats for new leaders, reviewing job descriptions, 
offering scholarships, restructuring board meetings, creating volunteer 
opportunities and developing presentations on membership value. Social 
media accounts were also launched to engage nurses. These efforts have 
led to the recruitment of 12 new members, 19 membership renewals and 
increased local engagement. The chapter continues to grow and adapt, 
aiming to reach more nurses and promote safe patient care and healthy 
work environments.


